
From: Planning Liaison <planningliaison@anglianwater.co.uk>  
Sent: 21 November 2023 07:49 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning Application ref; B/23/0392 ; Land off London Road, Kirton, Boston PE20 1JE 

 

 

 

Good morning 

 

This application for variation of Condition is not relevant to Anglian Water - we have no 

comments to make thereon. Please note Anglian Water will only comment on 

drainage/surface water conditions 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Planning Liaison 

 

Telephone: 0346 066 086 

 

Anglian Water Services Limited 

Thorpe Wood House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, Cambridgeshire, PE3 6WT 
 


